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NUECES COUNTY 
HOSPITAL DISTRICT 

Memorandum 
To:  Finance Committee 

    Copy: Board of Managers 

From:  Jonny F. Hipp, Administrator 

Date:  June 3, 2015 

Re:  Annual Financial Report for Fiscal Year Ended September 30, 2014 

The Hospital District was recently informed that the District’s Annual Financial Report for 
Fiscal Year Ended September 30, 2014 (“FY 2014 Report”) contained two inadvertent 
typographical errors; both typos were contained within the Interest Rate Risk section of Note 4 
relating to Cash and Investments showing on page 40 of the Report.   
 
The originally-issued FY 2014 Report incorrectly showed, in the third paragraph of the 
Interest Rate Risk section of page 40, that the current market value of the two Federal Home 
Loan Bank (“FHLB”) callable notes were $300,000,000 each; however, the correct value of 
each note was $3,000,000.   
 
A copy of pages 39 and 40 of the corrected FY 2014 Report are attached. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 






